
Community Guidelines for Noise in Shared 

Spaces 

Dear Residents, 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our commitment to maintaining a peaceful and 

harmonious living environment, we would like to remind everyone of our community guidelines 

regarding noise in shared spaces. 

Guidelines: 

• Maintain a reasonable noise level during late-night hours (10 PM to 7 AM). 

• Use headphones when listening to music or watching movies in shared areas. 

• Be mindful of conversations, whether in person or on the phone, especially in hallways or 

lounges. 

• Report any excessive noise disturbances to the management team promptly. 

• Be respectful of neighbors' privacy and quiet enjoyment of their homes. 

By following these guidelines, we can ensure a comfortable and enjoyable community for 

everyone. Thank you for your cooperation! 

Sincerely, 

The Community Management Team 


